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2 April 2007 
 
 
The Hon Mark Vaile MP 
Deputy Prime Minister 
Minister for Transport and Regional Services 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA   ACT   2600 
 
 
Dear Minister 
 
I am writing to convey the outcomes of the 49th meeting of the Sydney 
Airport Community Forum (SACF) held on 9 March 2006.  
 
The members noted your rejection of SACL’s Draft Major 
Development Plan for the construction of an outlet centre and bulky 
goods and discount store.  
 
Further, members noted the recent release of the Australian National 
Audit Office (ANAO) report on the Implementation of the Sydney 
Demand Management Act 1997. As the report was only tabled two days 
before SACF met, SACF has postponed a detailed discussion of the 
report until the next meeting in June. 
 
Unfortunately, the initial tender process for the role of the Aviation 
Community Advocate (ACA) was unsuccessful; however I am 
optimistic that SACF and the Department will be successfully             
re-tendering the position shortly. The Tender Evaluation Committee 
agreed in January 2007 that it was necessary to revise the selection 
criteria for the ACA role. To aid this process, a subcommittee of SACF 
members has been formed to clarify the outstanding details. 
 
Although we have not yet been able to meet to discuss the issue of 
insulation for Kurnell, I look forward to speaking with you at your 
earliest convenience. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
MARISE PAYNE 
CHAIR 


